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From: registrar
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 4:10 PM
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: EB-2019-0018 - Enersource Region - Letter of Comment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message----- 
From: Jodi Bruce   
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 3:47 AM 
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <ConsumerRelations@oeb.ca> 
Subject: EB-2019-0018 - Enersource Region 
 
Alectra’s need to fund capital investment through the increasing of rates to the end user is ridiculous. 
 
They already earn millions upon millions, and the delivery charges are ludicrous. 
 
Perhaps re-evaluating their salary systems in place would give them their much needed additional monies to fund 
those capital investments. 
  
 
 




